
NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY 

MINNEAPOLSI. MINNESOTA 55401 

July 23, 1980 

Mr. R. V. Heishman, Chief 
Reactor Operations and Nuclear 

Support Branch 
Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Dear Mr. Heishman: 

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT 
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22 

The following is offered in response to IE Inspection Report No. 80-12: 

1. Corrective Action 

The Licensed Operator Requalification Program at the Monticello Nuclear 

Generating Plant has been revised to incorporate the procedure for the 

Training Department to use in notifying the operations group of licensed 

personnel who are required to attend accelerated retraining. The revised 

requalification program will be submitted to the Operator License Branch 

prior to August 1, 1980. The program will also contain requirements set 

forth in Mr. Denton's March 28, 1980 letter.  

2. Avoiding Further Non-Compliance 

By the use of the above mentioned procedure, further non-compliance in 

this area will be avoided.  

3. Full Compliance 

Full compliance is presently in effect.  

Yours truly, 

D. E. Gilberts 
Vice President 
Power Production 

cc: Mr. G. Charnoff 
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